Cornell Yijun Liu <yl2658@cornell.edu>

MathWorks Technical Support Follow-Up

1 message

MathWorks <donotreply@mathworks.com> Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 1:56 PM
To: "yI2658@cornell.edu” <yl2658@cornell.edu>

Dear Yijun,
Our records indicate that on May 17, 2021, you contacted technical support regarding Statistics and Machine Learning
Toolbox 10.1PR (R2015b_Prerelease). The topic of the issue was:

"Bug in silhouette function in Statistics and Machine Learning Toolbox R2021a"

We are pleased to inform you that the issue you reported has been addressed in the R2021b release. Please see below
for more information about this issue.

For more information about the latest release, you may go here:
https://www.mathworks.com/products/new_products/latest_features.htmi

If you have additional questions contact technical support at:
https://www.mathworks.com/support/contact_us/index.html

and for reference your earlier service request ID: 04871672
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